LLOYDS REGISTER OF SHIPPING

ARUBA

June 28, 1955

NEW YORK

ear Sir: "ESSO BACHAQUERO"

With reference to your letter of the 20th June in connection
with the Special Survey and Boller Survey of the ove vessel, I
wish to advise that T have been in communication th the vessel's
Owners at Caracas and have been informed that due|to the vessel

now being surplus to their requirements, they do t intend to make
any arrangements to deal with the Special vey Boiler Survey
at this time, but do not indicate whether e is to be laid

up or otherwise.

I may add that on May 18, last,
vessel at La Salina, Venezuela, to/€
of the Load Line Certificate and d
examination, I found the port rudder\? ;
blades badly hent., the damage stated t¥ Have been caused by the

fvessel grounding in Lake Mapegalbo-on AR i1 26, 19565,

4 vess proceed to Curacaoc were both rudder
ropeller should be renewed and advlised the Surveyor
at La Salina, who carried out the Damage
accordingly.

on of the vesselas found, the renewal of
was withheld antil satisfactory repailrs
were carried out, 6 date, no arrangements for dealing with the

repairs have been made.

Yours falthfully,

W.D. Wardle
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